)“ i TEL fu‘:s ENVIROMMENT ECTION ';
[}

may 17 198¢
Jorge Bérkowitz, Ph.D, Adliniltréibr
Bazardous 8ite Nitigaticn Administration
Bew Jersey Department of

: Environmental Protection

. CR 028
Trenton, Mew Jersey 08628
Dear Dr. Berkowitz:
This is in response to the Nay 2nd letter from lLen Romino
to John Csapor reguesting EPA's approval of a change order
involviang the Superfund grant for the Combe Pill South site
in Morris County, MNew Jersey.
We have reviewed the proposed modification and concur that
additional hydrogeological field work and associated labor-
atory services are necessary to complete the remedial
investigation and feasibility study for the landfill site.
— Further, funds for the additional activities are included -

in our Buperfund Comprehensive Accosplishments Plan

for PY 8S.

At this time, we are providing conceptual approval of your

change order reguest. Please note, however, that a

nore

getalled review of the individual tasks and their related
costs will be undertaken when the formal grant amendment

request is available.

If you have any questions or would to discuss funding for
the Combe Fill South site, do not hesitate to contact me.

8incerely yours, 6\’“/* Q?P\l“/ﬁ o)

John 8. Prisco, Chlef‘ : »L’\\\\ gg:_

New Jersey Remedial Action Branch

cc: Tony Parro, NJDEP-BSMA
Len Romino, KJDEP-HSMA
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Williar White, MUDEP-Division of Financial MNanagement
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